
Submitter: Holly Myers 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue 

Measure: SJR26 

It’s bad enough residents have to pay an absorbent amount in taxes. Now Oregon 

wants to keep the surplus? Absolutely not. This is theft. Keep the donation option on 

the tax return form. We need the freedom to choose.  


